
 
March 22, 2013 
 
 
Finance and Personnel Committee of the Common Council of the City of La Crosse 
 
RE:  Resolution authorizing the installation of street lighting in the 1200 block of La Crosse Street 
and appropriation for same. 
 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
Determination 
 
That the resolution be adopted for installation and appropriation of street lighting in the 1200 block 
of La Crosse Street. 
 
Discussion 
 
A request was received from the District Alderman regarding the feasibility of installing street 
lighting at said location.  Engineering study observed that, while minimum criteria are met, 
nighttime conditions would benefit from additional lighting. 
 
Said area is on a State “connecting highway” but is in the public maintenance jurisdiction of the 
City of La Crosse.  City policy is to install and maintain lighting for intersections and roadways to 
meet or exceed its standards.  In the interest of public convenience, health, welfare, and safety, it 
is my recommendation to approve, fund, and install the requested lighting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew A. Gallager, P.E. 
City Traffic Engineer 
 
 
cc: Wayne Delagrave 
 Randy Turtenwald 

Dale Hexom 
 


